
Dear Fellow Texan,
We are delighted you will be participating in the Inaugural Festivities of

Governor White and Lt. Governor Hobby.
To assist you during your stay, we are arranging hospitality desks at the

following hotels: Bradford, Driskill, Hyatt-Regency, Sheraton Crest, Marriott,
Hilton Inn, Holiday Inn on Town Lake.

Bus transportation to the Prayer Service and the Regional Balls will be pro-
vided. Please checkwithone ofourhospitality desksifyou wish toreserve seats.

The tickets requested on your Inaugural Festivities Response Card are en-
closed. Please note on your ticket the Regional Ball which you should attend.

We are looking forward to celebrating with you on January 18th.
Sincerely,

The Austin Inaugural Committee


